March 8, 2013

RE: SH 183 Managed Lanes Project

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached is Addendum #1 to the Request for Qualifications that was issued February 20, 2013 (RFQ) for the above-referenced project.

This Addendum #1 amends the terms of the RFQ as noted herein.

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your Qualification Statement and to discussing the Project and procurement in the upcoming one-on-one meetings as described in the RFQ.

Sincerely

John Hudspeth, P.E.

Deputy Director

DFW Strategic Projects Office

Texas Department of Transportation

Attachment